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Legislature is way over stepping its bounds on this issue. Its one thing to tax a water 

system that provides a service to a residence or business, but to try and tax what 

God (not the Government) gave to all mankind is arrogant and offensive. Leave the 

farmers and land owners alone. If you need more money, start reducing the size of 

Government and allow the citizens to provide for themselves. You elected officials 

can and must do Better than this type of stupid legislation. Sent from a life long 

Oregon Native of 66+ years. Thanks for reading this. 


